
North Hempstead Supervisor Jennifer DeSena and the Town Board present  

A workshop on how to garden and maintain your home 

landscape putting the needs of people and wildlife first. 

Wednesday, March 20 at 7 p.m. 
(60 minutes)

For more information and to register visit 
NorthHempsteadNY.gov/Sustainability or call 311
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LANDSCAPING 
FOR PEOPLE 
AND WILDLIFE

Our yards can provide the basic needs of wildlife like food, water, cover/shelter, and places 
to raise young, while also being beautiful and low maintenance for people. Learn about 

native plants, composting, conserving and protecting water and more!

Registration is required for this workshop, which will be held virtually on Zoom.

Free and open to all members of the public.


